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5th Satyendra Prasanna Mukherjee Memorial Lecture 

The 5th Satyendra Prasanna Mukherjee Memorial lecture was held on 5th January 2023. This year 

our college has invited Swami Vedatitananda Maharaj from Ramakrishna Mission Shilpamandira, 

Belur Math. The programme had started at 12 noon of the day and more than 100 participants 

including teaching, non-teaching staffs and students had participated. Everyone in the hall was 

mesmerised by the motivating speech of Swamiji Maharaj. Maharaj taught our students the 

importance of Ethics and Values in their life. Our Heartiest Regards to Swami Vedatitananda 

Maharaj. 

Here is the poster of the event and some moments of the event captured by us. 
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